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GREAT NEWS!!!

In October 2015 we won Employer of the Year 2015 at the Great British care awards.
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EVENTS:

Over the last few months Cavendish has held some great events at the home.

In December they had a fantastic Christmas party where the residents, families and friends could come and spend a day like Christmas day all together. There was Music, Food, presents and a lot more.

In February our home was decorated with hearts to celebrate valentine’s day. 
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS:

We are all organizing and looking forward to our annual sports day which will take place in July. Look out for some great pics.



STAFF TRAINING:

Our staff has recently been on  First Aid and Dementia Training so our staff are always up to date with procedures.



	We have a few birthdays since the last Newsletter so wishing them a belated Birthday.

Eric Owden

Norman Beall

Marie Brettall

Owen Thomas

Joan Stalley

May Lloyd
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